
Next Club Meeting  
will be on the  9TH MARCH 2022 

starting at 7pm

MARCH 2022

Frank making the most of the bad weather
Having a fish in the back yard



As expected February has been a quiet fishing month with 

very few members getting their lines wet.

We saw the start of the Friday night raffles at the boat club.  

Thank you to the 2 Johns, Greg and Neil for doing the 

raffles once again. Our club is responsible for doing these 

on the 3rd Friday of each month so come down and lend a 

hand it raises money for your club.

Lynnie and myself have been away at Bjelke Day for a few 

days enjoying the peace and quiet. While there was very few 

fish caught with the dam at 106% there was just too much water 

in between them. I wasn’t the only one not catching fish and to 

add to the disappointment there was no red claw to be had, ☹

but we managed to have a great relaxing time.

This coming weekend was to be the Annual Tag A Toga comp, 

we had 3 teams ready to fish it but due to the extreme weather 

and the flooding of the Borumba Dam it has been called of.

Anyone thinking of going fishing I recommend staying off the

water for a while there will be a lot of debris making boating 

dangerous.

Stay Safe on the water 

Noel 



G'day all, 

Well it's been another slow month for fishing with the 

way the weather has been. This may have been one of 

the factors that we had only a small handful of people 

at the club weekend bbq. I would like to encourage 

members to come down to the bbq, even if they don't 

get any fish for the weekend, for a drink and a chat. 

Even if you don't catch the target species there is still 

double points for the weekend and all fish caught will 

be weighed.

We have finalized the plans for the ANSA Sth QLD 

Interclub Challenge the details are on the Ansa 

website along with the registration for the event, will 

also be on our website and fb page. 

Thankyou to Dan Smith from fisheries for coming to 

our last meeting and giving a presentation on the Fads.



March Report
In the Champion Club category, yes, we are still siting in 6th position behind 
Hinchinbrook and Kingaroy with 36 species. I am sure over the next month we 
will be adding a few.
All the details for the STH QLD INTERCLUB CHALLENGE hosted by our club are 
on the ANSA QLD website. Click on events. Will be held on the weekend of the 
20th to 22nd May. Kingaroy SFC is the current Champions after winning last 
years event by a whisker. I hope all our ANSA members can get involved. Even 
if you are not fishing it would be great if you can come done the club on the 
meet and greet and support the club. There is no entry fee.
This year the Statewide All Species Challenge is back. It will be held on the 
May Long weekend. The concept is just catch as many species as you can. 
The ANSA Executive had its quarterly meeting on the 22nd of February. There 
is some of the usual boring stuff like insurance cover, financials and it support. 
But one item of interest is the new record category for Landbased fishing 
section.  The website should be ready to start accepting records in a few 
months. 
Just in case you are wondering, currently ANSA QLD has 453 members but 
there are a few clubs lagging behind in their paperwork so, by the end of the 
year it will be around 550 members.
If you are keen for some adventure. Follow some of the other Ansa clubs on 
social media and you may find an event that interests you. For example. Out 
west is the Miles District Fishing club, and they have plenty of bush fishing 
outing. Just get in touch with them. I know people living on the peninsula are 
more 5-star silver service types, so a trip out west would do you good. You 
might have to put a roo bar on the Mercedes.

A quick fishing report. Simone and I fished Glass Mountain Creek last club day, 
It was very windy in the main passage but nice up the creek and no boats 
which is rare anywhere these days. It was a bit quite but at 10ish I was 
thinking we might head off. The start of the runout, the tide picked up and it 
was a bite a cast. Not all legal size but fun al the same. If I had 
some decent live mullet, it could have been a lot better.
Last fish I caught. 
Tight Lines
Big Mick



Hi members. The weather is dominating our billfish season,

with only a few boats getting to chase fish. The Marlin are

still around particularly out from Mooloolaba but the boats are

having to travel out to the “Hards” to hook up. A few Sails

have been tagged up there as well.

The Mooloolaba Billfish Babes was held in good weather 

although the sea was a bit sloppy, with 14 boats competing, 45 

ladies and 1 junior. A total of 16 Black Marlin,7 Striped tuna 4 

Mahi Mahi and 2 Wahoo were caught. Our own Brad C was 

crewing on Filthy with one of the girls on board catching her 

first Marlin.

The Little Ships and Sunny Coast Tournaments have been 

postponed. The Newport Tournament is coming up in early 

March. It would be good to see a couple of our boats compete 

and hopefully take some of their prizes. I’m sure they will be 

checking all the entrants for eligibility.

Details for other tournaments coming up can be found on the

QGFA website.

Tight lines, Ralph



Weighmasters Report

Our February Weigh-in and Barby was a quiet one. We had some

members away and windy conditions. We didn’t see any “fish of the

month” weighed so the prizes this month will Jackpot with a Tuna

worth $300 and a Whiting worth $150, surely someone will catch a

Whiting. It’s a great opportunity to get the juniors out for a fish and

maybe be rewarded with the cash. No other fish were weighed but

Mick and Simone had been out and bought in their capture sheets to

receive some double points.

Once again, we welcomed some new members. It was good chatting to

them and sharing a few spots they could try.

Let’s aim for a good turn out for Sun 13th March, bring the family

and/or some friends down for a sausage and a chat. Hopefully the

weather will be good and I might get to weigh some fish.

Tight lines. Ralph



Mick King has been at it

Again at Somerset

Neil Finally gets the cat 

in the water

Diego gets his Newport Barra well done





To win the money for the monthly nominated fish inshore or offshore species, simply weigh in the heaviest All 
fish weighed, regardless of whether they are in for the ’fish of the month’ must be labelled with the angler’s 
name and line class. To receive double club points, fish must be tagged or caught on the Club Weekend only 

and Capture sheets correctly completed and handed in or fish weighed in at M.B.B.C. from 3.30pm to 4.30pm 
on the Sunday. Prizes for the heaviest ‘fish of the month’ will be awarded so you must be there.  

Reminder, club fishing weekend starts 4.00pm on 
Friday  now and finishing on Sunday   at 3.30pm. 





CLUB CAPTAIN /ANSA.

Vaughn Daly 0414868200

clubcaptain@rpgsc.com.au

ansadelegate@rpgsc.com.au

SECRETARY

Greg Evans 0407010957

secretary@rpgsc.com.au

TREASURER

Janine Downey

0438 790 553
treasurer@rpgsc.com.au

CHAIRMAN

Noel Day 0430888945

chairman@rpgsc.com.au

ANSA DELEGATE

Mick King 0409750577

ansadelegate@rpgsc.com.au

QGFA DELEGATE

Brad Clayton

qgfadelegate@rpgsc.com.au

Recorder / IT SUPPORT

Carlos Zambrana 0411261609

SUNFISH DELEGATE

Jeff Ahchay 04288755513

sunfishmoreton@outlook.com

Weigh master / QGFA Delegate
Ralph Bowler 0412781543

weighmaster@rpgsc.com.au



The Redcliffe Game & Sportfish Club 

would like to thank all or sponsor 

for their ongoing support


